
PARKS, RECREATION & CULTURE MEMORANDUM 
#33-2019 

 

DATE:  October 28, 2019  
 
TO:           Honorable Mayor Antonio B. Esquibel and City Council Members 
 
THROUGH: Heather Geyer, City Manager 
 
FROM:         Amanda J. Peterson, Director of Parks, Recreation & Culture 
  
SUBJECT:  Northglenn Youth Commission Quarterly Report  

____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
PURPOSE 
To provide City Council with an update regarding recent activities of the Northglenn Youth 
Commission. 
 
BACKGROUND 
At the conclusion of each quarter, members of the Northglenn Youth Commission provide City 
Council with a brief narrative report.  At the conclusion of the first, second and third quarter, the 
report includes a narrative summary of activities and accomplishments from the last three months, 
as well as a preview of upcoming events and activities.  At the end of the fourth quarter, both a 
written annual report and a narrative report are provided.   

UPDATE 
Youth Commission members Jacob Tow and Jarrett Lobb will be in attendance at the Council 
meeting to present the narrative report.  

During the second and third quarters of 2019 the Northglenn Youth Commission volunteered or 
participated in the following events and activities: 

• Completion of the Little Libraries Project 
• National Night Out 
• Dedicated Service Award Celebrations 
• Veteran’s Memorial Flowerbed Planting and Maintenance 
• Derby Day Fundraiser 
• New Member Recruitment 
• Denver Regional Council of Governments (DRCOG) Transportation Master Plan Youth 

Advisory Committee 
 
Upcoming events and activities include: 

• 2019-2020 Goal Setting 
• Safe Street Halloween 
• Noel Northglenn 

 
STAFF REFERENCE 
If Council members have any comments or questions they may contact Amanda Peterson, Director 
of Parks, Recreation & Culture, at 303.450.8950 or by email at apeterson@northglenn.org. 
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